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3rd February, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Consultation - PSHE (Personal, Social, Health and Economic) curriculum including the Relationships and 
Sex Education curriculum 
 
In line with government guidance and advice from the PSHE Society, we have revised and updated our PSHE 
(Personal, Social, Health and Economic) curriculum.  This includes our Relationships and Sex Education 
curriculum.  Please note that the sex education curriculum is delivered in Year 6 at Blue Coat and we write to 
parents/carers in advance of this curriculum being delivered to share with you the content and resources we 
use.  Parents/Carers have the right to withdraw their children from sex education lessons. 
 
Community Consultation 
As part of this process, alongside other local schools, we have already consulted with different faith and 
community leaders.  We would also like our parents and carers to participate and contribute to the PSHE 
curriculum consultation and I am writing to you to explain how you can do this. 
 
How to take part: 

1. Visit https://www.bluecoatfederation.co.uk/pshe-curriculum/ to access our proposed PSHE 
curriculum and progression maps; 

2. Read the documents; 
3. Email any questions or comments to: consultation@bluecoatfederation.co.uk by Monday 8th 

March, 2021. 
 

The Governing Body will consider all responses at the end of the consultation process before they finalise 
Blue Coat’s PSHE curriculum content. 
 
 If you have any questions about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. A. Orlik 
Executive Head 
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